
Internal Use Only General and Administrative 

Enbrel® (etanercept) Product Labeling 

You are encouraged to report negative side effects of prescription drugs to the FDA. 
Visit www.fda.gov/medwatch or call 1-800-FDA-1088. 

For the product 
labeling related to 
latex-containing 
product, which is 
also packaged 

with your product, 
click here.  

For the most  
recent version of 

the product  
labeling 

containing other 
updates, 

click here. 

Please note that the needle cover of the Enbrel prefilled syringe, the needle cover within the white cap of the Enbrel 
SureClick® autoinjector, and the needle cover within the purple cap of the Enbrel Mini® cartridge contain dry natural rubber 

(a derivative of latex), which may cause allergic reactions in individuals sensitive to latex. Due to manufacturing 
changes currently being implemented, two versions of the product labeling are available. 

Please select one of the following: 

http://www.fda.gov/medwatch
https://www.pi.amgen.com/united_states/enbrel/derm/enbrel_scifu_Q223.pdf
https://www.pi.amgen.com/united_states/enbrel/derm/enbrel_scifu_CURNT.pdf

